
 

Streets Committee Meeting January 12, 2023 

Meeting called to order by J. Buffington.  

 Present:  B. Berg, J. Ferkel, and S. Rodriguez (arriving late). 

Prioritize Street Projects:  Discussion was on the streets in town and the cost of curb & 

gutter.  Buffington mentioned that Chestnut had not been completed correctly.  Discussed how much 

money was in the street's fund and if the city could take out a loan of $1 Million dollars for street 

projects.  Also, discussed that some of the alleys were in bad shape, due to the garbage trucks.   The 

committee decided to move forward and getting estimates on Dodge street, from Hwy 22 to 6th street 

and curb/gutter (if required).  They discussed also looking into Clark, the top of Jefferson, and Oak 

Street.  They stated they should develop a priority list of the streets, so they would know how to budget 

and could let the residents know where their street fit into the plan. 

Adjournment - Motion to adjourn by Berg, 2nd by Buffington. 

 

 


